
SBS TRANSIT LTD 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

NOTIFICATION OF RELEASE OF FINANCIAL RESULTS FOR THE 
FINANCIAL YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2014 

 
SBS Transit (“the company”) will be announcing its financial results for the 
financial year ended 31 December 2014 after the trading hours of the Singapore 
Exchange Securities Trading Limited on Tuesday, 10 February 2015. The 
financial results will also be disclosed on the Company’s website at 
www.sbstransit.com.sg.  
 
Date: 26 January 2015 
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